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Subscribers Note 

Dear Subscriber 

We have great pleasure in enclosing service issue 3 of the second edition of the 
JSE Listings Requirements. There is no charge for this service issue as it is 
covered by your annual fee.  

Please note that there has been an entire revamp of the JSE Listings Require-
ments and the entire contents of your binder (except for the guidecard) have been 
replaced by issue 3. 

The JSE has advised that they intend issuing Practice Notes sometime in the 
near future to clarify aspects of the Listings Requirements. As soon as these have 
been issued we will make these available to all subscribers. 

Any editorial queries can be e-mailed to angela.rowe@lexisnexis.co.za. Customer 
service enquiries can be directed to (031) 268 3007. 

Angela Rowe 
Manager: Business and Tax 

April 2003 



 


